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 p110b-110b 
Hon Ken Travers; Hon James Chown 

TRANSPERTH — BUS DRIVERS — SECURITY 

2223. Hon Ken Travers to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister for Transport: 
(1) In the following financial years, on how many occasions were requests received from Transperth bus 

drivers requesting security back-up: 
(a) 2010–11; 
(b) 2011–12; 
(c) 2012–13; and 
(d) 2013–14? 

(2) What is the average response time for security to respond to a request for assistance from Transperth 
bus drivers? 

Hon Jim Chown replied:  
(1) (a)–(d)  4242, 4419, 3767, 2949. 

(2)  10 minutes 53 seconds 
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